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Dear Sir, 
 
As a concerned keeper of birds and parrots and poultry I hope that the 
Hong Kong government will not take too many repressive measures and 
thus slaughter many birds unnecessarily. 
Parrots in particular aren't easily susceptible to avian flu. If parrot owners 
and poultry owners keep their birds indoors there is no risk of catching 
avian flu from wild birds and thus it is unreasonable to cull these pet 
birds at great personal loss to their owners 
  

Pet birds should not be needlessly culled. 
 
 
yours respectfully  
Dorothy Schwarz  
  

  


